
 
 

 

        Monday 25th  February 2024 

World Book Day Friday 7th March 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We are excited to be celebrating World Book Day this year. As tradition 

dictates, children can dress up as book characters and there will be lots of 

reading and book-themed activities going on throughout the day.  

 

Each child will receive a book token for world book day. A list of books which 

can be purchased with their voucher can be find on the following site: 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books/   

 

If you have any questions regarding any of the above, please do not hesitate to 

contact teachers through Class Dojo.  

 

Yours sincerely. 

 

 

Mr Jones 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books/

